
 

 

 

 

 

Do you have an outstanding Class “C” warrant? Justice of the Peace Precinct 

4 of Angelina County is offering a warrant amnesty period from Jan. 31, 2024 

to April 30, 2024.  This amnesty period provides a simple path to pay 

outstanding warrants and avoid jail time. You can check your outstanding 

warrant status at AngelinaCounty.net using the Judicial Record Search 

option.  

 

*If you voluntarily contact the court during this amnesty period, all warrant 

fees will be waived when a minimum of one half of the total amount due is 

paid and the balance is set up on a payment plan.  

*As an added incentive, if you pay your fine in full, the warrant fee will be 

waived and the county fine will be reduced by 20%. 

If you are unable pay your fine in full or are unable to pay one half of your 

fine, contact the court for other options that you may have.  

 

You can contact us at by phone at 936-829-3535, email us at 

JP4@AngelinaCounty.net, or visit us at 211 N Temple Diboll Texas 75941. We 

are open Monday – Thursday from 8:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 

This amnesty period offers an exceptional opportunity for individuals to clear 

their record and take proactive steps toward resolution. We encourage 

everyone to come in voluntarily to resolve their cases.  

 

We do not arrest persons who voluntarily come to the 

court to resolve their outstanding Class “C” warrants. 


